
 

North South University 

 Registrar’s Office 
                                                                                                17 March 2019 

 
 

To: Director, IT 
 

Subject:  Class suspension on Sat, 20 July 2019 for Undergraduate 

Admission Test for Fall-2019 
 

You are kindly requested to post the following notice on NSU website.  
 
 

 

NOTICE 
 

Class suspension on Sat, 20 July 2019 for Undergraduate Admission Test 

for Fall-2019 
 

The Undergraduate Admission Test for Fall-2019 of NSU will be held on 

Saturday, 20 July 2019 at 10.00 a.m. For this reason, all the classes of the 

university will remain suspended on that day during 8.00 a.m. – 2.00 p.m.  The 

faculty members are requested to schedule their respective make-up classes for 

this day. 
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